
Rossville Business Association 
July 16, 2019 

 

Meeting Time:   12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Milner Community Health Care Activity Center 
Members Present:   12 members present 
Lunch Provided By:  Jenny Whitcomb and Tammy Sandefur 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Freddie Rodkey.  Freddie thanked Jenny Whitcomb 
and Tammy Sandefur for providing the meal.  Minutes from the previous meeting were 
approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct:  $15,316.79 
Savings Acct:  $8,549.17 
CD:  $10,000.00 
PayPal:  $84.00 

Old Business: 
1. There are still coupon books available for purchase at the Town Hall, The Town Shoppe, 

and Stress Less.  The price has been reduced to $5.00. 
2. A thank you note was read from Dawson Jacoby. 
3. Grand Marshal suggestion:  Rossville High School baseball team 

New Business: 
1. A donation request was received from Frankfort High School Sapphire Majorettes.  After 

discussion, Doug Ticen made a motion to decline the request, seconded by Kristine 
Morris, and the motion carried. 

2. Summer’s End Schedule of Events:  The schedule was reviewed and changes were 
made. 

3. The date for the 2020 Summer’s End Festival was finalized.  It will be Friday and 
Saturday, August 21st and 22nd, 2020. 

4. Coupon Books—Mandy Murray stated the coupon book is ready to go to the printer.  
There are 11 new ads and 16 business coupons. 

Summer’s End Festival: 

• Advertising—Rita Betts stated sponsorships went well.  Advertising will be in newspapers, 
radio, and Facebook. 

• Booth/Rides—Booth spots are selling slowly.  Carnival contract has been signed. 
• Car/Bike Show—Sponsorships are going well.  She stated she would be stepping down 

from doing the car show next year. 
• Lil Miss/Mister—No report 
• Cutest Baby—No report 
• Queen—1 candidate 
• Entertainment—Michael Jacobs will be Friday evening.  Joel Brovont will be Saturday 

afternoon.  Livin Forgivin will be Saturday evening.  All will be at the pavilion. 
• Church Service—Rossville Bible Fellowship/no report   
• Parade—A few entries are trickling in. 
• Fireworks—Donations are slow this year.  There has only been $177.80 donated to date. 
• Parking—The Boy Scouts will be doing again this year.  Doug Ticen made a motion to 

allow the Boy Scouts to keep whatever they take in for parking instead giving a 
guaranteed amount, seconded by Rita Betts, and the motion carried. 

• Trash Pick Up—Chad Colby to check how many boxes are left from last year. 
 
Meeting was adjourned to Tuesday, August 6, 2019 at the Milner Health Care Activity Center at 
12:00 p.m.  Freddie Rodkey/Rodkey New Holland will be providing the meal. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Freddie Rodkey, Vice President 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


